

DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



+ HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Happy Holidays from all of us at ECSOD! We hope you have a safe and wonderful holiday season with your families and friends! We have some fun and exciting things happening this month including our Winter Dance Show, Holidazzle Week, and Winter Break!

It's the most wonderful time of the year!

+ ECSOD WINTER DANCE SHOW!

Sunday, December 8th Shows at 12:00, 1:30, and 3:00pm

Tickets are \$5 each and can be purchased in advance on your parent portal or at the door on Sunday.

A portion of all proceeds will go to local families in need this holiday season.

We cannot wait to watch our dancers take the stage! Stick around after the show for a special visit from Santa and Mrs. Claus!



December 15 - 20

We will be celebrating the holidays all week at ECSOD! Wear your favorite holiday attire, decorate your hair, and let's get jolly! Snacks, games, activities, and more during your regular class day/time!

+ WINTER BREAK!

December 22 - January 4

The studio will be closed December 22 - January 4 for Winter Break! Enjoy your time off and have a wonderful Christmas and a joyous New Year!

+ WINTER MINI-SESSIONS!

Registration opening soon for our Winter Mini-Session which begins January 6th! Adult classes, Acro, Jumps/Leaps/Turns, Tumblin' Sprouts, and MORE! Stay tuned for more info!

+ NEW ECSOD APPAREL!

Get some of your holiday shopping done right here at ECSOD! Brand new ECSOD apparel is now available online in our new online store and will be available in store soon! Follow the QR Code posted in the lobby or head to our website and click "SHOP"!

now posted







Dec 22-Jan 4



THINKING AHEAD...





REMINDER: Your Spring Show Costume balance will be charged in addition to your tuition installment this month.

Classes will resume January 5th after Winter Break